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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 

TECNISA S.A. (“Company” or “Tecnisa”), comes to the public to announce it received on 

this date a resignation letter from Mr. Alexandre Firmo Mangabeira Albernaz informing 

his resignation from the position of Chief Development Officer, for which he was elected 

at the Board of Directors Meeting held on April 13, 2022, with effect from May 31, 2022. 

 

Mr. Alexandre started his career at TECNISA in 2003, having worked in the Engineering, 

New Business and Development areas for 11 years. In 2014 he left the Company, 

returning on April 13, 2020, when he was elected to the position of Chief Development 

Officer. 

 

Tecnisa would like to thank Mr. Alexandre for all his contribution and dedication 

throughout the period in which he worked at the Company. 

 

The Company makes itself available for additional clarifications that may be necessary. 

 

 

São Paulo, May 11th,2022. 

 

 

Flávio Vidigal De Capua 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


